
Councillor Sarah Riddell 
1903 Mount Newton Cross Rd. 

Saanichton, BC V8M 2A9 
September 7, 2024 

Dear Mayor Windsor & Council Colleagues, 

On August 22, 2024, I was nominated as the NDP candidate for Saanich North and the Islands in 
the upcoming provincial election on October 19, 2024. It is with mixed emotions that I request an 
unpaid leave of absence from Central Saanich for the duration of the campaign from September 21, 
2024, to October 26, 2024. During this time, I will not attend Council or other committee or board 
meetings related to my council role or monitor my district email. 

I appreciate your consideration of this matter. Following the election, I will advise Mayor and 
Council of any further steps.  

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Sarah Riddell 
Councillor, District of Central Saanich 

 

 


